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Just from Julie 

This newsletter is for July, August, and September!

Due to the rise in COVID-19 cases in our community, our lobby remains 
closed. We want to protect our valued customers, as well as our staff and 
their families. If you do need to come inside of the bank, please give us a 
call at 262-3340 and we will do our best to set up an appointment for you.

With that being said, we have made the difficult decision to cancel/
postpone all Adventure Club trips through the end of the year. There is 
no way to social distance on the motor coach, and many vendors are not 
taking large groups. Unfortunately, the uncertainty of what may happen 
is not worth the risk.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact me 
or Debbie, as we are always available for you. On a brighter note, our 
construction project is moving along as planned.  The crews have had 
great weather to get a lot of work done!

NOTE: If you are receiving your newsletter by e-mail and your 
provider is SMU, make sure to find a new provider before June 2021, 
when that service expires. Please provide us with your new address.
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Businesses
of the Month
Holiday Inn Express & Suites
Pixler Electric
Speed Printers
Squire Shoppe
The Body Garage
Greenville Locker
Dyno's Convenience Store
Burn's Chiropractic
Nielson Tire & Appliance
Matt Furniture
Monterrey Mexican 
Restaurant
IGL Teleconnect

Adventure Club Calendar

Dates & events subject to change based on availability and participation. Please visit farmerstrust.com and 
click on Adventure Club Events in the Upcoming Events area.

 

Coming in 2021
Discover Ireland

Canada & New England Cruise

July Events
4th              Independence Day

Calendar
at a Glance

Dates and events subject to change based 
on availability and participation. Please visit 
farmerstrust.com and click on Adventure Club 
Events in the upcoming events area.

Debbie and Julie are always available to help 
answer any of your Adventure Club questions,  
712-262-3340 or 800-249-3340.

August Events
Postponed      Ireland Pre-Departure Meeting

September Events
7th                      Labor Day

12th - 20th      Clay County Fair

NEW!! Beginning July 21, we will introduce you to our new and 
improved website! At Farmers Bank, we're always looking for new 
ways to meet the needs of our customers, making banking easier and 
more convenient.

We've been developing new 
ways for you to bank online 
and with your mobile device. 
Our latest step forward has 
been to rebuild our website, 
Farmerstrust.bank. Designed 
from the ground up and 
focused on our customers, our 
new website is an updated 
digital experience for all of 
your banking needs. Note: 
you may want to update 
your website bookmark to 
www.farmerstrust.bank.

Postponed      Discover Ireland



NOTE: No Customer Appreciation Days until 
further notice due to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
and our remodeling project.

Independence Day
Saturday, July 4

Independence Day is a federal holiday in the United 
States commemorating the signing of the Declaration of 
Independence on July 4, 1776.  Celebrate – be safe – wash 
your hands – and remember social distancing. 

Farmers Bank drive-up will not be open.  Are you using 
all the products and services we have available?  ATM, 
debit card, online banking, mobile deposit, and much 
more.  Please give Laurie, Kelsie, or Suzi a call for more 
information on the products we offer.

"Million Dollar Quartet"
Cancelled

We have been notified that the Old Log Theatre is closed 
at this time and they are not sure when they will be able 
to reopen. Everyone that had signed up has been 
refunded.

Discover Ireland
Postponed

We have decided for the safety and wellness of everyone 
traveling, postponing this trip until next year is the only 
option we have at this time.

We will be reaching out to everyone who had already 
signed up for this adventure to let you know our plans.

Labor Day
Monday, September 7

This U.S. National holiday is a celebration of the American 
worker and the great American work ethic. It is also a 
symbolic end of summer.

Clay County Fair
September 12 - 20

"The World's Greatest County Fair" .... to be or not to be! 
That is the question. A final decision will not be made 
until the end of July as to whether the show will go on.

Christmas in Branson
Cancelled

The new normal may be the social distancing and 
wearing masks, which at this time we cannot do on a 
motor coach or in the theatres. If you had signed up and 
made the deposit, we have refunded your money. Keep 
your fingers crossed we will be able to plan this trip again 
next year. 

Coming in 2021...

Discover Ireland
June 2021

Stop by or give us a call if you are interested. New flyers 
will be available soon.

Canada & New England Cruise
September 2021

Please watch future newsletters for an announcement of 
the travel show date.
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Check Out Our Convenient Ways to Bank w/ Us!

Forget your wallet at home? No problem, with Digital Wallet! 
Digital Wallet makes payment as simple as a push of a button. 
To learn more about how to set up your Digital Wallet, visit 
our website at farmerstrust.com/dw or contact one of our 
Personal Bankers: Suzi, Laurie, or Kelsie.

Did you know that with the Farmers Bank mobile app, you're 
able to deposit a check with our Mobile Deposit feature? It 
provides you with a convenient way to deposit a check from 
anywhere! Visit our Facebook page or website to learn more.

One of our newest features is FTSB Conversations! With this feature, 
you're able to text your banker through your Farmers Bank mobile 
app. You are able to ask questions about transaction history or 
mobile deposit issues. Consider it a bank assistant in your pocket! 
Visit our website to learn more at farmerstrust.com.

With our new website on it's way, you 
should be prepared to make a change 
with us! We're here to help make this 
transition flow smoothly. Contact us if 
you have any questions or learn more 
at farmerstrust.com/new-website-
coming-soon!


